Sandra Thompson

31275 430" AVE

Roseau, MN 56751
218-242-1116
sandrafayehaman@gmail.com

5-7-2021

Badger Public School
110 Caprenter Ave
PO Box 68

Badger, MN 56714
Badger Public School:

Dear Mr. Ricke,

Please accept this letter as a formal notification of my resignation from my
position as a paraprofessional at Badger School. My Last day of work will be May

14, 2021.

| really appreciate the experience and growth opportunities | have gained while
working at Badger School. As for the next coming school year 2021-2022 | would
be willing to become a sub for Badger School and other schools.

Sincerely,

Sandra Thompson



